From: Peter Bracey

Sent: Friday, 10 December 2021 2:44 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Cc: pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Robertson road Newport
Categories: DA2020/1756

This development is not in character with the Newport village.

Robertson road should be a vehicle free road.

I am not happy!

And | will not vote for any councillor or state member who agrees with this project and will make it my business to
inform other residents!

Newport is a village not Dee Why!

We have one road in and out !

No more traffic!

Vote no to bad developement!

Peter and Lesley Bracey



